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Bridge Repairs Require Nightly Lane  
Closures on I-49 in Rogers 

 
BENTON COUNTY (11-25) – Repairs due to a vehicle collision with the Olive Street Bridge 
over Interstate 49 in Rogers will require alternating lane closures of the northbound lanes 
of I-49, according to Arkansas Department of Transportation (ARDOT) officials.  
 
Weather permitting, nightly lane closures will begin Monday, November 30 and happen 
Monday through Thursday until the work is complete, which is expected to take two 
weeks.  These closures will occur from 7:00 p.m. to 5:30 a.m. each day.  
 
Maximum load widths will be restricted to 10 feet.  
 
Traffic will be controlled by advanced warning signs and vertical panels. Drivers should 
exercise caution when approaching and traveling through all highway work zones. 
Additional travel information can be found at IDriveArkansas.com or ARDOT.gov. You can 
also follow us on Twitter @myARDOT.  
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